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Counselling volunteers needed 
 

Could you become a counselling volunteer with Acorn? 

We are planning to run a training course early in 2022 and are looking for suitable 

trainees. 

 

If you have completed a course in counselling skills at Level 2 or above and would like to 

join our team, please contact the office for more information. 

Three new videos! 

Following on from our new logo and website, we have 

been busy creating three new videos introducing our work.  

 The school presentation 

 Unintended pregnancy counselling 

 Pregnancy loss counselling 

These are now on the relevant pages of our website.  

Check them out! 

Thanks to Joel at newexpectations.co.uk  

www.acornworthing.org.uk 

 

New leaflets 

Kate, at Mint Design Studio, who created our new logo has been hard at work 

producing our new leaflets, cards, poster and banner.  As soon as they are ready, 

they’ll be featured on our website and useful in our publicity. 

 Acorn news in a nutshell 

Amazon customers can give to Acorn at no cost to themselves!   

Find out how on smile.amazon.co.uk 

Volunteers needed! 

Could you help? 

Our schools team is looking for new 

helpers.  This is an exciting 

opportunity to visit local secondary 

schools for timetabled sessions 

with Year 10 students (age 14/15). 

We break you in gently, beginning 

with observation of a lesson and 

building up to greater involvement 

as your confidence increases.  

Please contact the office if you are 

interested to know more. 

 

http://www.acornworthing.org.uk

